gaslink

Gas System Operator

Mr Mark Lyndon

Senior Commercial Analyst
National Grid

National Grid House
‘Warwick Technology Park
Gallows Hill

Warwick

CV34 6DA

United Kingdom

30" August, 2012

Re: Consultation on the NTS Exit Capacity Release Methodology Statement (ExCR) in
respect of the Transitional and Enduring Exit Periods

Dear Mark,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed changes to this document as
outlined in your letter dated 21% August 2012 and the ExCR “Consultation Draft” v8.1.
Gaslink makes this response in its capacity as operator of the network downstream of Moffat.

Gaslink agrees that the proposed changes to the document are appropriate to give effect to
UNC Modification 417S which was implemented on 13" July 2012.

If you would like to discuss any aspect of the above further, please do not hesitate to make
coritact.

Yours sincerely,

A lie Wlonge s

Celine Hayes,
Manager Transportation Projects
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